
Antonia Hover 

CORRESPONDENCE 
8/11/2025 
DOGUMENT NO. 07749-2025. 

From: John Piescow 
Sent: Monday, August 11, 2025 8:23 AM 
To: Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 
Subject: FW: Florida Power 8i Light Rate increase 

Please, add to docket 20250011. 

From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGnffin@psc.state.fi. us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Monday, August 11, 2025 7:10 AM 
To: John Piescow <JPIescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: Florida Power & Light Rate increase 

John, 
Please forward to clerk's office. 
C'Griffin-Greaux 

From: s. cody johnson <bassets.creek@gmail.com> 
Sent: Friday, August 8, 2025 10:12 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Florida Power & Light Rate increase 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Commission Members, 

Please consider vetoing the proposed rate increase this coming week proposed by 
FPL. This is literally the largest rate hike in the history of the United States. 

Average people cannot afford it. We are already one car engine or medical bill away from serious financial 
trouble. Unlike huge companies, we can't just go to our work and demand a 2.5% raise every year. 

Please help reign in this proposal if you care about your average Floridian. Also, remember that higher power 
bills at businesses will also cause them to raise prices to offset the cost, meaning that us consumers will have to 
pay 2.5% more on goods and services as well. 

Thank you for your consideration, 

Cody Johnson 
Pensacola, Florida 
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